
HB 211 -- MEAT PRODUCT LABELING

SPONSOR: Van Schoiack

This bill specifies that all plant-based or fungus-based meat
alternative products and laboratory-grown meat products must be
conspicuously labeled as such. Meat and meat products made of meat
harvested from livestock or poultry do not require any specific
labeling.


